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   12.05.11
Dear families


I trust that this letter finds you all well.


I am sure that recent communications within the national press have left many of you feeling anxious; with more questions than answers!

Please be reassured that we are working towards a phased re-opening for some pupils this term but will not be doing so until we believe that we can meet the health and safety requirements outlined by the DFE and have made reasonable adjustments to our school environment and timetables. As yet we are not in a position to share any further information, but we will be in communication as soon as we have finalised our plan.

As a starting point can we please ask parents of Year Six pupils to consider the position for their own family. We will not be offering places to Year six pupils until at least the 8th June. If you would like to access a place for your year six pupil in the month of June ( in whatever form that may be) we will need to know by Monday 18th May so that arrangements can be put in place accordingly.

I am sure you will appreciate that the safety and well being of all pupils and staff is paramount and that a re-opening of some format will take time and careful consideration.

We are still open everyday at present to a small cohort of eligible pupils and therefore available to offer support and advice should you require it.

We look forward to hearing from Year Six parents this week either through a phone call to the school office 01920 485152, or via e mail on admin@middleton.herts.sch.uk. Please let us know if you plan to access school placements for your child from 8th June onwards so that we can start to plan for their return. It is equally important to let us know if you DO NOT want your child to return to school the week commencing 8th June, and wish to continue accessing learning from home.

I apologise for the confusion, turmoil and anxiety that these unprecedented times must be bringing to your homes and promise that we will communicate our intentions as soon as we are clear about a safe way forward.

Take care

Mrs Hartley 






	Mrs Deborah Hartley
BA hons, P.G.C.E, Adv.Dip 
Headteacher
	Walnut Tree Walk, Ware, Hertfordshire, SG12 9PD

       Telephone 01920 485152   Fax 01920 486738

E-mail admin@middleton.herts.sch.uk



